LitTLEWOOD.—The third year of our work as an Auxil-
iary of the W. M. S. has passed into eternity, making us
remember that this is not our home, and here we have no
continuing city. In reviewing it, we do so with feelings of
gratitude to the Giver of all good things who has enabled
us to make it a successful one. In comparing our Treasurer’s
report we find an increase since last year of $21.1 3, having
raised altogether this year $83. None of us know for what
intent we were born, but we all know that there is a great
work to be done, and that good means are needful for it
in order to obtain good ends. Let us then be up and doing
in this our fourth New Year, so that should the call come
to any of us before its close, it can with truth be said, “ She
hath done all she could.” B o i Co7. Sec:

Mapoc.—Although there has not been any report of this
Auxiliary, we have been quite busy, and are able to say that
our society is still progressing. Our monthly meetings are
both interesting and spiritual, and are fairly well attended.
We are not an old Auxiliary (three years old) and I know
we are advancing, and we are hoping for better things in the
future. We will have three life-members this year, with an
increase of ten members. This year we sent a box of cloth-
ing and quilts to Powassan, of which Rev. W. N. Chantler
its pastor, who distributed its contents carefully among the
people. Our box was valued at $43.35. Last year we sent
a box valued at $15, and sent $36.73 to branch treasuter.
We have been blessed in this great work, and are encour-
aged to do still more in future for the blessed Master who
has said, “Inasmuch as ye did it unto one of the least of
these, ye did it unto me.”

MRs. MARSHALL MAYBEE, Cor. Sec.

TRENTON.—Our Auxiliary was organized about a year
and a-half ago with a membership of seven, which has now
increased to twenty-three. Th ar fifteen Leaflets, eleven
OuTtLooks and ten Reports  taken.  We did not send
in a great deal of money last year, but hope this year to hold
more public meetings, and in this and other ways to increase
our funds. Before Xmas we sent away a box of clothing,
quilts, etc., and were amply repaid for our work by the kind
letter of thanks sent us after its receipt. At our monthly
meetings, after devotional exercises, we spend an hour in
sewing in preparation for a box next fall.

K. AUSTIN, Cor. Sec.

BrANTFORD.—The Union Quarterly Meeting of the Meth-
odist Auxiliaries of this city was held in the Wellington
Street Church, the first Tuesday in December, A goodly
number were present, and Mrs. Russ presided. After singing,
reading the Scriptures and prayer, very encouraging reporis
were read from each of the city Auxiliaries and Mission
Bands. Mrs. Wheeland gave a very earnest and practical
talk on personal responsibility. We then had a solo by
Miss Snyder, rendered in her usually happy manner. Dr.
Beattie, late of India, was present, and was invited to a seat
on the platform. She was prepared to answer any questions
that might be asked, and in this way a great deal of valuable
information was given regarding the customs of the people,
her methods of work, and her way of telling the natives
about her Master, whom she delighted to serve. Mrs.
Phelps, District Organizer, told us many things of interest
which impressed her at the Board Meeting. The singing of a
hymn and prayer brought to a close one of our most interest-
ing quarterly meetings. NELLIE SHANNON, Cor. Sec.

THORNDALE.—We are greatly encouraged in our Woman’s
Missionary Society this year. Although two of our very
active workers have been taken from us by the hand of
death, one being our 1st Vice-President, Mrs. (Rev.) Kerr,
and the other one her mother, Mrs. Minkler, we have an
increase of six in membership, nineteen subscribers to the
OUTLOOK, and recently sent a box of clothing to the Revy.
Mr. Chantler,_Powassan, for distribution. Mite-boxes have
been placed in three of the churches of the circuit with
benefit. Last September we held a missionary tea and pro-
gramme. Mrs. (Rev.) Cassidy and Mrs. A, McMechan,
of London, Mrs, Brown, Mrs, Rice, Miss Lindsay, B.A.,
and Miss Colley, of St, Mary’s, aided us greatly by very able
addresses, readings and song. /

Mgrs. (DRr.) MURRAY, Pres.
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SALEM.—Our Mission Band was organized May, 1893, by
Mrs. G. Patterson, whose deep interest in missionary work
inspired us with some of her zeal. At present our member-
ship numbers twenty-two. Our meetings are held semi-
monthly, and we find the interest of our Band increasing,
The following are the officers : President, Minnie Robinson ;
Vice-President, Maggie Patterson: 2nd Vice-President,
Lillian Cairns ; Recording Secretary, Jessie Hannah ; Cor-
responding Secretary, Bertie Hannah ; Treasurer, Herbie
Patterson.  Our motto is: « Bring ye all the tithes into the
storehouse, that there may be meat in mine house, and
Prove me now herewith, saith the Lord of hosts, if I will not
open you the windows of heaven, and pour you out a bless-
ing that there shall not be room enough to receive it.” We
feel that even our smallest efforts in advancing Christ’s king-
dom will be blessed, and we are anxious that a deeper
interest will be awakened in more of our young people
during the year. BertiE AvLice HANNAH, Cor. Sec.

LONSDALE AUXILIARY.—The past year has been a year
marked by a steady growth of interest. Our monthly meet-
ings are well attended, and have been seasons of great
profit. We have five new members added to our list. We
now number twelve. We raised our sixty dollars this year.
We sent a box of quilts and clothing valued at twenty-two
dollars. To God we give all the praise, as we joyfully
press forward into the works of another year, trusting in
Jesus. MRs. C. KiMMERLY, Cor. Sec.

CorNwaLL.—Our Auxiliary, which has a membership of
thirty-six, finds us in 1894 still on the increase. We organ-
ized in 1886, and our monthly meetings have been held
regularly and well attended. We sent in December one
package of bedding to Chilliwhack, and one box of clothing
to Formosa, and remitted to Branch Treasurer $130.75.
Have also five lifemembers in all, since we organized, two
of whom have been made life-members by our esteemed
honorary member, Mr. D. W, Hulet. Our increase financi
ally is largely due to the practical efforts of our life-member,
Mrs. Hulet, who last year raised the handsome sum of $10
from the selling of pickles, and this year we have, by Mus.
Hulet’s suggestion, pledged ourselves each to raise $1 of our
own earning for this great work ; and as we work we pray that
some souls from a benighted land may shine with everlasting
brightness when the Saviour comes to make up His jewels,
on account of the efforts of the Cornwall Auxiliary.

E. G. FARLINGER, Cor. Sec.

STRATHROY.—Special missionary services were held in
Front Street Methodist Church, December 3rd and 4th.
Mrs. McMechan, of London, gave an interesting address
on the work of women in the missionary fields of India
and Japan, on Sunday evening to a large audience. Miss
Preston, recently returned from Japan, also spoke a few
words. Monday evening the members of the Mission Band
gave an entertainment consisting of sacred music, a mission-
ary dialogue, and an address by Miss Preston, who, from her
personal knowledge of the country, was able to give many
interesting facts about the social and religious condition of
the women of Japan. The Mission Band had charge of
the singing both evenings, about fifty being upon' the plat-
form. As the result of our services we are hoping and
praying for an increase of missionary interest among our
church members, and a large addition to the membership of
our Auxiliary. Mgs. J. J. RicHArDSON, Cor. Sec.

MaANILLA.—An “ At Home” was given under the
auspices of our Woman’s Missionary Society on the evening
of Wednesday the 18th October. A good programme was
given, consisting of music, reading, and reports of the
Society. Mrs. H. A. Crosby, of Uxbridge, District Organ-
izer, gave us an excellent address on missionary work. Our
meetings have been held regularly once a month and
have proved helpful to us. We pray that God will bless
our efforts in the future as He has in the past, and fill
us with greater zeal in His own work.

NiNna M. Coong, Cor. Sec.

Moose Jaw.—Since organization in July we have a
membership of twelve, and an average attendance of six.
Ten bave subscribed for the OurLook, and eight for leaf-
lets and reports,  On Friday, January 5th, we gave a social,



